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Dear parents and caregivers,

We hope that you will join us as we come together to celebrate World Book
Day in school. All of our children will have the chance to take part in some fun
activities throughout the day which aim to help develop a love of reading.
Opportunities for reading will include: buddies across year groups, extended
storytime with teachers and a chance to read with family members in school!

You are invited to join your child in their classroom to enjoy a book together.
Infants: Classroom doors will be open from 8:45 to 9:05

Juniors: The gates will open on both playgrounds at 2:45 to allow family
members to come and share a book at the end of the day. Our school prefects
will be available to help show you to your child’s classroom.

(Siblings within the same buildings will be given the opportunity to go to each other’s classrooms to
share a book with their family members).

As part of this day we
would like to invite the
children to dress as a
favourite book character.
We do not expect you to
purchase a costume, a
home-made mask would be
brilliant!

=2

Resifience Responsibifity.  Independence. Chatfenge. Teamwork Crealivily, Kindness



